
 
     JUNE 2007 
 NEWSLETTER 
       From GSQMRC President Wayne Wilson 

 
Dear Garden State Members: 
 
We’re 2 months into our racing season, and I wanted to take a minute to thank everyone for 
their participation each race day.  We are all volunteers, and our club cannot succeed 
without everyone’s help.  Please continue to work together to keep our race days running 
smoothly! 
 
We completed 7 trophy races (Jr Novice, Sr Novice, Heavy Honda, Half, Jr Honda, Jr 
Stock, and Sr Stock).  Congratulations to all our drivers in these classes!  We have 1 more 
trophy race scheduled this month (World Formula).   Our first race in July will be the Red, 
White, and Blue race.  Our drivers will compete on teams.   This will be a non-points race. 
 
Our Novice drivers have completed their school, and they are doing a great job!  
Congratulations!!  The novices are the future of our club.  Please lend them a helping hand 
whenever you can. 
 
Reminder: Wawa Fundraiser is due back to Anna Krum by Sunday, June 24th.  All order 
forms and money must be handed in by this date.  If you have your form complete by next 
week, you can hand it in at the club meeting.  Any member who participates will be entered 
into a drawing to win a free sign in ($20 value). 
 
Please visit our website.  www.gsqmrc.homestead.com   You will find special club 
announcements, the race schedule, results, work detail schedule, officer contact 
information, and lots of great pictures!! 
 
Our monthly club meeting is very important.  The member turnout has been low and I 
encourage all of you to make every effort to attend.  This is where our club business, issues, 
and suggestions are shared. 
 
Please mark your calendars for our next meeting, 
Thursday, June 21st, 7:30 pm at the Knights of Columbus in Neptune, NJ. 
 
Thank you, 
See you at the track! 


